SPP Revision Request 548 implemented Services recommendation number four (S4) of Strategic and Creative Re Engineering of Integrated Planning Team (SCRIPT) to eliminate the rarely-used screening study processes for Long-Term Service Requests (LTSR) and Delivery Point Transfers (DPT).  DPT requests will be evaluated in the Aggregate Transmission Service Study (ATSS) process going forward per Tariff Section 31.2e.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This Revision Request was approved by the applicable SPP stakeholder groups and was accepted by FERC, effective December 4th, 2023, per Docket No. ER24-16-000.  SPP will not be performing DPT or LTSR studies submitted after this time.
